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Newsletter 32 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

Thank you!     We have been delighted to welcome Paul Atkins into The Hendreds over 

the past two weeks and we would all like to thank him very much for his help and support during 

Mr Veness’s absence. He has shared some wonderful stories in Collective Worship and the 

children have really enjoyed telling him about our school and their learning.  

The Life Bus    All the children enjoyed a virtual experience with Liza on the Life Bus this 
week, getting their chance to meet up with Harold the Giraffe! We covered many aspects of 
PSHCE focusing on well-being including mental and physical health, self-esteem and 
friendships. 

Your School Lottery    FoTH are raising funds for the school via an online lottery. To support 

this go to: https://www.yourschoollottery.co.uk and search for The Hendreds Church of 

England Primary School. Currently Susie Morrissey, who has children at the school is 

overseeing this. Please contact her for further information.     

SCOPAY   As we are coming to the end of the month, we would ask you to check your 

balances on SCOPAY. If you have any queries or are experiencing financial difficulties, please 

get in touch with Mel or Dawn in the office. All enquiries are in the strictest of confidence. 

 

Enjoy the bank holiday next week – see you on Tuesday 4th May. 

Best wishes 

 

Mrs K Jones 


